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From: Bob Hill <boblhill@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 12:47 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Don't care. | have already moved my accounts over seas. Have you lost your minds. You are not here to help anyone but
yourselves. You have no idea what you are doing. God Help Us All.



